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Mark Wohlschlegel

From: Hicks, Thomas - SOL <Hicks.Thomas@dol.gov>
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2010 1:07 PM
To: Mark Wohlschlegel
Cc: Oliver, Ramona - SOL; Plick, Joseph - SOL
Subject: ALG FOIA Request#622027 - Susan Harwood Grant Awardees

Mr. Wohlschlegel, 
 
This is in response to your correspondence to Joseph Plick, dated December 2, 2010.   
 
In your letter you indicated that your original request to the Office of the Secretary, dated September 17, 2010, 
for documents regarding Susan Harwood Grant Awardees, had not been fulfilled.  During our phone 
conversation, I informed you that the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) forwarded a 
response to Nathan Mehrens, on November 16, 2010.  OSHA’s response to Mr. Mehrens was sent in response 
to the FOIA request submitted by Americans for Limited Government (ALG), dated September 17, 2010. 
 
I apologize for any confusion concerning this FOIA request.  As noted in our phone conversation, please do not 
hesitate to contact me regarding any future issues that may arise with regards to ALG’s FOIA request to the 
Department of Labor. 
 
I can be reached at (202) 693-5427. 
 

 
Thomas G. Hicks, Sr., ESQ. 
 
OFFICE OF THE SOLICITOR/MALS 
U.S. Department of Labor  
200 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Room N-2427 
Washington, DC 20210 
(202) 693-5427 Office  
hicks.thomas@dol.gov 
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